
NOTICE OF  

MANAGEMENT WORKS 
 

Conservation woodland and fenland 

management is commencing this winter 2021 

using traditional methods such as coppicing to 

restore and renew the habitats within Line Bank 

Site of Special Scientific Interest. 

 

Contractors will be working adjacent to the 

public bridleway so please take extra care. 

 

Environment Agency contractors will also be 

working adjacent to the flood bank. 

 

For further information please see the  

Town Estate charity webpage on 

www.missonparishcouncil.org.uk 

http://www.missonparishcouncil.org.uk/

